
T H E  O P E R A  O M A H A  G U I L D  
2 0 1 9  C O T I L L I O N  C O M M I T T E E  

cordially invites all Omaha Metropolitan area 
sixth graders to participate in a class of 

dining, dancing, and social graces. 

Classes are held on six Sundays starting September 22 through
October 27, 2019 with a Graduation Dinner Dance on 

Saturday, November 9, 2019. 
 

Cotillion, a fundraiser for Opera Omaha, costs $265 per child,
which includes the classes and the Graduation Dinner Dance.

 

Registration opens on August 1, 2019 at operaomaha.org. 

For more information, visit operaomaha.org or
facebook.com/operaomahacotillion

Westside Community Schools does not sponsor or endorse the organization or activity described in this material. 
The distribution of this material is provided as a community service.


